
 

 
Hauling and Maintenance Operation for May Sediment 

Placement Site  
 

Notice of Project Extension 
 

Thank you for your patience during the hauling and maintenance operation for May Sediment 
Placement Site in Sylmar.  Please be advised that due to issues with weather and equipment 
procurement, this project’s initial December completion date has been delayed.  We must complete 
this project to provide critical flood protection and ensure public safety so it is with regret that we 
must extend the project timeline.   

 
LA County Public Works operates and maintains the LA County Flood Control District facilities that 
provide flood protection and captures, cleans and conserves stormwater for local water supply. 
For more information about the Flood Control District visit our webpage at 
pw.lacounty.gov/LACFCD or scan the QR code below. 
 

 

NEW SCHEDULE Sediment hauling is now expected to be completed by late-January 
2024, weather permitting. 
 
Work will take place Monday through Friday from 7 a.m. to 5 p.m.  We 
do not anticipate working on holidays or weekends. 
 

IMPORTANT NOTE Hauling and maintenance activities are monitored by Public Works to 
ensure observance of all traffic and safety laws. Public Works 
appreciates your patience and understanding during this project. 
 

CONTACT 
INFORMATION 
 
 
 
 
 

For questions, please contact Jonathan King, assistant area engineer, 
at (818) 896-0594, Monday through Friday from 7 a.m. to 5 p.m. or 
email JKing@pw.lacounty.gov. 
 
For after-hours assistance, please contact LA County Public Works 24-
hour Dispatch Center at (800) 675-HELP (4357). 
 
 

https://pw.lacounty.gov/LACFCD/web/
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